
 
 

Enterprise Agreement Update No. 16, Wednesday - November 15 

Your combined rail unions (CRU) negotiating team met with management on the 14th November. 

We had told management that we wanted answers on what in our log of claims was agreed to by 

management. Instead of providing a clear picture of their position, management continued with 

their doublespeak and half-answers. 

 

Next Steps 
The message from you is clear – this is unacceptable!  
 
To stay up to date with what is happening in negotiations; make sure you update your 
contact details online at: bit.ly/trainsea. Also make sure you give the same details to 
Sydney or NSW Trains HR. 
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